
What would that mean? Why would we do it? How would we do it?

When would we do it? Who would do it?

To reserve a place, please contact the LEARN Center:
262-472-5242 or learn@uww.edu

Register online at: http://signup.uww.edu using your Net-ID
The workshop is listed under “LEARN Center.”

Deadline is March 12th

Should We Be

RENEWING LIBERAL
EDUCATION at UW-Whitewater?

Across the country a variety of colleges and universities are rededicating themselves to liberal 
education.  As part of this initiative, the American Association of Colleges & Universities (AAC&U), 

under the title 

L E A P 
(Liberal Education & America’s Promise), 

has identified some key learning outcomes and high impact educational 
practices that they believe can guide our work in this regard.

Should we at UW-Whitewater join this movement?  Should we consider, revise, adopt, or utilize the 
identified goals and practices?

This workshop will seek to provide you with information regarding LEAP, the key learning outcomes, 
the high impact educational practices, as well as continue the discussion with various faculty and 

staff as we continue to consider how best to educate our students in the coming decades.

Facilitators:  
Provost Christine Clements, Dean Mary Pinkerton, and various members of the Baccalaureate 

Learning Team (Tom Rios, Greg Cook, Lois Smith, & Greg Valde)
When:  Thursday, March 18 – 12:30-1:30

Where: UC 164
Lunch Provided


